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Dear Committee Members, 

 

As a youth with mental health disorders, I strongly support this piece of legislation. 

Since 2020, many folks, especially youth from generation Z has been diagnosed with 

mental health disorders such as depression and anxiety. Even though we have 

doctors, mental support, and such, there's still so much work to be done. Every year, 

we get more youth diagnosed with mental health disorders, and they get support, but 

what are we doing to decline the numbers. I support this piece of legislation to not 

only decline the numbers, but to help the youth who need it.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jorge 


